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October 2024 

Important Dates: 

Words of Wisdom: 

BICCC is a recipient of 

funding by: 

On Thursday October 31 and Friday November 1st; there will be NO BISD SCHOOL due to Parent  

Conferences.  BICCC will be open our normal hours of 7:30 am to 5:30 pm.  If Parent Conferences 

fall on your child’s normally scheduled days, then you can bring them in anytime during those days.  

If it’s not your child’s normally scheduled days, then please contact me (Bridgette S.) regarding 

space availability. If there is space available, we would charge you E.C. (Extended Care) at $7.50 

per hour for the time your child attends. All children need to bring a NUT, CANDY, SHELL-

FISH, COCONUT & SODA FREE LUNCH.   Sun butter is ok, but NO NUTELLA or 

COCONUT.  (No Heat ups, pls). Since we have so many children with serious allergies we 

ask that you not pack these items for your children to eat. Safety is our number one priority, 

and we appreciate all your help with this matter.  

Fall is in the air... 

Seems like fall is just around the corner and approaching us fast, here are some                

important things to remember: 

 Please Call or Email us if your child is not coming to Big Kids                               

  (206)-842-0238 or bspringer@biccc.org 

 Have a Back-Up Plan in place if you’re not able to pick up your child on time. 

 Please read our Winter Power Outages and Road Conditions information.   

 If the BISD is Closed for Weather Related Issues, BICCC may be Closed as well. 

October Salutations from: Bridgette S., Kathryn & Sara 

Parent Conference Information: 

 October 7, 14, 21 & 28: 

BISD 90 minute  Early 

Release Days 

 October 14: BICCC 

CLOSED for             

In-service Training 

Day 

 October 31-Nov 1: 

BISD K-5 Parent    

Conferences             

(No School) 

Snow, Inclement Weather, Power Outages & Emergencies: 

Emergency & poor weather conditions occasionally arise, which may require delays,   

closures or changes in operating hours. 

Please have a family plan worked out to take action, incase of an emergency situation.                      

Update your family phone numbers if changes occur and assure that emergency and con-

tact information is up to date. 

If any closure or emergency occurs we will notify parents as soon as we possibly can.  

We will mailchimp or biccc email parents for now, but we’re working on getting another   

notification system up and running. (More to come with that). 


